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From: Debbie Jones <debbiejones80@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 6, 2016 12:45 PM

To: Haley, Nikki; jeff@nikkihaley.com

Subject: Governor of Maine decision

Hi Haley staff, 

 
I addressed my email to David Glaccum, as I understood he is Gov. Haley's Policy Advisor. 

My email came back, so could you please forward my message to the Policy Advisor? 

 
Thank you, 

Debbie Jones 

 

 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Debbie Jones <debbiejones80@yahoo.com> 
To: Nikki Haley Policy Advisor David Glaccum <governor.haley@sc.imhostediq.com>  
Sent: Sunday, November 6, 2016 12:30 PM 
Subject: Governor of Maine decision 
 
Hi Mr. Glaccum, 

 

I hope you will read this article quoting Maine's governor.  Please seriously consider asking 
Gov. Haley to call Maine's Gov. LePage to learn more about withdrawing from the Refugee 

Resettlement Program. 

 

Thank you! 
Debbie Jones 

Charleston, SC 

 
Maine Withdraws from Federal Refugee Resettlement Program Four Days Before Election / 

Breitbart 
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Maine Withdraws from Federal 

Refugee Resettlement Program Four 
Days Before ... 

Maine is withdrawing from the federal refugee resettlement 

program just four days before Election Day, WMTW in P... 

 

  

 

 


